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PIASA - Southwestern High School on Tuesday, Dec. 12, 2023, announced its list of 
Illinois State Scholar students.

The group, shown above from left to right, are: Colin LeMarr, Parker LeMarr, Carson 
Burns, Matthew Arendell and Wyatt Akers.



To be considered for Illinois State Scholar eligibility, a student must be a U.S. citizen or 
an eligible non-citizen. The State Scholar program recognizes students attending 
approved Illinois high schools, typically public schools.

Eligibility for the State Scholar program is based in part on a student's highest 
qualifying ACT or SAT score.


